Seafront work at The Leas starting January 2020 and promenade closures


Over the next few months The Leas are having staging replacement work carried out.  We have been informed that the promenade will be closed on February 3rd and 4th, then again at the end of the work in early March, and intermittently in between. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is phase one of the replacement works.  We will keep you updated with any further updates we receive as the work progresses.
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